
 
 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR, BOARD OF UNDERGRADUATE STUDIES 

 

INTERNAL MEMO 

 

 
To: All Students      Date:  27th September, 2024 

  

                

 

From:  Ag. Director, Board or Undergraduate Studies Ref:  PU/DBUS/DIR/VOL.1 
  

 

RE:    END OF INTRA/INTER TRANSFERS FOR 2024-2025 AY 
 

 
The above subject refers. 

 

This is to notify all students that the process of intra/inter school transfers for academic year 

2024/2025 has been closed and no further applications will be considered. 

 

Students are hereby advised to settle down in their admitted programmes. 

 

Thank you 

 

 
DR. ELIZABETH JUMWA MUNYAYA 

AG. DIRECTOR, BOARD OF UNDERGRADUATE STUDIES 

 

Copy:   

1. DVC (ASA) – to note 

2. Registrar (ASA)- to note 

3. All Deans- for Action 


